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Did you know that the Guam Rules and Regulations  
for Child Care Center Licensure haven’t?
Over the last 32 years, we’ve learned so much about a child’s development through scientific 
research. It’s time we incorporate this information and best practices into the Rules and Regulations 
that govern our child care industry.

The proposed updates to the Guam Rules and Regulations for Child Care Center Licensure aim to:

•	 Lower caregiver to infant and toddler ratios

•	 Implement training requirements and professional development standards

•	 Provide food and nutritional guidelines

•	 Standardize health requirements for children
•	 and more

Find out more about the proposed Guam Rules and Regulations for Child Care Center Licensure
by calling Lydia Tenorio at the Department of Public Health & Social Services at 475-2653.

A lot has changed since the70s


